
Community Update     9/8/17 

 

Welcome back from Fair Break!  I hope you had a chance to get out to the Fair, enjoy the events, and 

see how well represented our school was by our students!  As I walked through a number of the barns I 

couldn’t help but notice that Cory-Rawson students represented the majority of the entrants/exhibits. 

Congratulations to all of the Hancock County Fair winners! 

 

Events 

Don’t forget that picture day is Tuesday, September 12th and on Thursday, September 14th the 

Elementary will have their Open House Night at 6:30 pm. 

 

Class Reunion 

We’re excited to welcome back the Class of 2012 for their 5-year reunion at tonight’s football game 

 

Good Luck! 

Good luck to the football team as they host Arcadia tonight!  Don’t forget that it is also Elementary Pride 

Night and students (PK-6) will receive free admission.  Tomorrow both the boys’ and girls’ soccer teams 

will be on the road against Ottoville and Miller City.  Good luck to both teams!  Go Hornets! 


